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Micromedex Along with its needed effects, a medicine may cause some unwanted effects. Benign gastric fundic gland
polyps appeared to be reversible when omeprazole was discontinued. Anorexia, hypoglycemia [ Ref ]. Although not all
of these side effects may occur, if they do occur they may need medical attention. Any use of this site constitutes your
agreement to the Terms and Conditions and Privacy Policy linked below. This information is a reference resource
designed as supplement to, and not a substitute for, the expertise, skill , knowledge, and judgement of healthcare
practitioners in patient care. Prilosec , Prilosec OTC. This condition may be a manifestation of the underlying condition,
which is known to be associated with tumors. This material does not endorse drugs, diagnose patients, or recommend
therapy. Every effort has been made to ensure that the information provided is accurate, up-to-date and complete, but no
guarantee is made to that effect.Nov 15, - Omeprazole: learn about side effects, dosage, special precautions, and more on
MedlinePlus. Prescription omeprazole is used alone or with other medications to treat gastroesophageal reflux disease
(GERD), a condition in which backward flow of acid from the stomach causes heartburn and possible. For women who
are breastfeeding: Omeprazole passes into breast milk and may cause side effects in a child who is breastfed. Talk to
your doctor if you breastfeed your child. You may need to decide whether to stop breastfeeding or stop taking this
medication. Call your doctor right away if you become pregnant while taking. Omeprazole (Prilosec) is an inexpensive
drug used to treat certain conditions where there is too much acid in the stomach like ulcers and gastroesophageal reflux
disease (GERD). It is more popular than comparable drugs. It is available in both generic and brand versions, and
without a prescription. Generic omeprazole is. Omeprazole is used to treat gastroesophageal reflux disease (GERD) and
other conditions caused by excess stomach acid. Learn about side effects, interactions and indications. Learn about the
potential side effects of omeprazole. Includes common and rare side effects information for consumers and healthcare
professionals. Prilosec is a popular proton pump inhibitor (PPI) intended to treat frequent heartburn. Studies link PPIs to
side effects such as kidney disease & dementia. Unknown to millions of people regularly taking PPI pills to solve their
heartburn is that the U.S. Food and Drug Administration warning labels on these prescription drugs clearly states that
patients should take the pills for no more than 14 days of temporary relief. Nexium and Prilosec side effects are
potentially a problem for. Consumer information about the OTC and prescription drug omeprazole (Prilosec, Zegerid
Prilosec OTC, Zegerid OTC) used for treating acid-induced inflammation and ulcers of the stomach and duodenum,
gastroesophageal reflux disease (GERD), heartburn, and Zollinger-Ellison Syndrome. as prescribed, at the lowest dose
possible for your treatment and for the shortest time needed. Talk to your doctor about your risk of bone fracture if you
take PRILOSEC. PRILOSEC can have other serious side effects. See What are the possible side effects of PRILOSEC?
What is PRILOSEC? PRILOSEC is a prescription. Jul 23, - This medication comes in delayed capsule form and in
packets to be mixed with water to form a liquid (suspension). It is taken once or twice daily, one hour before a meal.
Common side effects of omeprazole include constipation, gas, nausea, vomiting, and headache. Omeprazole can cause
dizziness.
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